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Subsequent to the enactment of the Paycheck Protection Program Flexibility Act, the Small Business

Administration (in conjunction with the United States Treasury) has revised its loan forgiveness application to

reflect those amendments passed by the Congress and signed into law by the President.   In doing so, the SBA

also promulgated an “EZ Loan Forgiveness Application” that is available to certain qualifying loan recipients.  

This “EZ” application (and accompanying instructions) allows the following loan recipients to submit for PPP

loan forgiveness in a simplified manner that requires fewer worksheets and less supporting documentation.

Borrowers who are self-employed, independent contractors or sole proprietors who had no employees at

the time of their PPP loan application.

Borrowers who did not reduce salaries or wages of any employee by more than 25% during the Covered

Loan Period or Alternate Covered Loan Period and did not reduce the number of employees between

January 1, 2020 and the end of the Covered Period.

Borrowers who did not reduce salaries or wages of any employee by more than 25% during the Covered

Loan Period or Alternate Covered Loan Period and were unable to provide the same level of business

activated during the Covered Loan Period as before February 15, 2020 due to their compliance with

directives issued by governmental or health agency officials.

Whether using the revised loan forgiveness application or the “EZ” version, loan recipients are able to choose

the original 8-week covered loan period or the longer 24-week period permitted by the PPP Flexibility Act.   The

SBA is expected to promulgate additional guidance relative to the PPP Flexibility Act and its impact on the loan

process and forgiveness in the near future.
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Questions regarding the PPP Flexibility Act or the available loan forgiveness applications should be addressed

to your Archer attorney or any member of the Firm’s COVID-19 Task Force.

DISCLAIMER: This client advisory is for general information purposes only. It does not constitute legal or tax advice, and

may not be used and relied upon as a substitute for legal or tax advice regarding a specific issue or problem. Advice should be

obtained from a qualified attorney or tax practitioner licensed to practice in the jurisdiction where that advice is sought. 

Subscribe to COVID-19 Advisories

To subscribe to the latest news and updates on COVID-19, click the link above, or copy and paste this address into a new

browser: https://archerlaw.wpengine.com/news-resources/client-advisories/covid-19-legal-updates-subscription/

© 2025 Archer & Greiner, P.C. All rights reserved.

https://archerlaw.wpengine.com/practices/coronavirus-task-force/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=ffgxomabb.0.0.n6xbr9cab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=https%3A%2F%2Farcherlaw.wpengine.com%2Fnews-resources%2Fclient-advisories%2Fcovid-19-legal-updates-subscription%2F
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=gdejmoabb.0.0.n6xbr9cab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=https%3A%2F%2Farcherlaw.wpengine.com%2Fnews-resources%2Fclient-advisories%2Fcovid-19-legal-updates-subscription%2F

